
 

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
                  TUESDAY, MAY 9, 2023 

 

 

Seniors:  Our Herff Jones representative will be on Main Street tomorrow, May 9 during lunch (10:00am - 
11:45am).  He will have ALL caps and gowns with him.  If you were told that your cap and gown needed to be 
ordered, it is in.  Please be sure to stop by the table and pick up your order.   
  
Travel Opportunity:  There will be a parent informational meeting at 6pm on Monday, May 8 in the LGI room 
for any student interested in going on a field trip to Washington D.C. and New York City next year (2023-2024).  
Please see Mrs. Kuhlenschmidt in C204 or Mr. Clark in C307 for more information. 
 
Sophomore Class Cabinet:  The Sophomore Class Cabinet will have their last meeting of the year after 
school on Wednesday, May 10.  Please join us to discuss end of year activities.  We will meet in Ms. Peda's 
room, C310.  Hope to see you there! 
 
Choir: Choir and Handbells present their spring concert: 'NATURE' at 6:30pm on Thursday, May 11. Come 
hear She Wolf, What a Wonderful World, Crocodile Rock, and more! LCHS students and staff get in free! See 
Mrs. Swetlik for tickets 
 

Detention:  There will be no detention on Friday, May 12. 

 
Library:  The library will be closed for inventory during lunches for the remainder of the school year. 
 
Volunteer Opportunity:  Are you looking for service opportunities over the summer? The Mentorship 
Ambassadors Program is having a callout meeting after school on May 16 in Mrs. Holden's room, (E113), 
where we will be discussing volunteering for Freshman Rush. Hope to see you there! 
 
Yearbooks:   The big day is almost here! Yearbooks will be distributed on Thursday, May 18 during lunches. 
There will be a limited amount of extra books for sale on a first come, first serve basis. The cost of the book is 
$80. 
 
 
Parking Passes: Parking passes are sold out for the rest of this school year.  There are no extra spaces 
available for any student without a pass to park.  All parking lots will be checked daily and if you are caught 
parking on campus without a parking pass you will receive a 3 hour Wednesday school. 
 
 
 
 

  


